Are you on the
cutting edge?
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NEIGHBOR!

Let’s keep it out of the gutter.
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HEY

NEIGHBOR!

Dear Resident:

We are proud of our neighborhood and we
want to take this opportunity to review ac-
tions sometimes overlooked when consid-
ering the “curb appeal” of our streets:

+ Edge your lawn at the curb to prevent
“grow over” of grass into the gutter and
street.

+ Remove mud and other debris from your
street gutter.

+ Keep the storm drains open on your
street; this keeps debris and pollutants
from entering our waterways.

+ Bag your leaves and yard clippings or
place in containers.

+ Don’t blow leaves and yard clippings in-
to the street.

The more we can do individually to keep

our neighborhood beautiful, the more we

protect our property values and quality of

life.

If you have any questions please call
BONDS at 334-625-2207 to request further
information.
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Building Our Neighborhoods
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